November 10, 2022

Notice of Rejection: City View Marketing RFP

Dear Bidder,

Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFP - City View Marketing Plan. This
letter is to notify you that the District has decided to reject all bids received on this project.

The leadership committee for this project has reviewed all bids and determined that it is in the
District’s best interest to reject all bids and rebid the project. The bid request document will be
reevaluated in scope with a potential rebid of the project in the very near future.

We apologize for any inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid for CRCSD projects.
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the Cedar Rapids Community School
District. Your participation in the process is appreciated.

Carissa Jenkins

Manager - Purchasing, Warehouse, Graphics+Printing
Cedar Rapids Community School District
319.558.2321



